EDAG Italia supports Unibo Motorsport Team
EDAG Italia will be supporting the Unibo Motorsport team, the racing team of the Alma Mater Studiorum University in Bologna, in the 2022 season. The racing team was established in 2009, as a result of the commitment of some of the automotive engineering students.
We look forward to applying our expertise and experience in vehicle development in order to help improve the performance of the prototypes that will be competing in Formula Student and Formula SAE events. 
In the races, the Unibo Motorsport Team will be competing against other international universities with no less than three vehicles: a Tenace GN combustion car, an Elettra GN electric car and a Minerva GN electric motorcycle. We are looking forward to assisting the team as a technical contact for the further development of the vehicles. 


